APR 151980

:‘MEMORANPUM FOR: T. A. Ippolito, Chief Operating Reactors Branch #3
o - Divis1on of Operating Reactors _

" FROM: . V. S. Noonan, Chief, Engineering ‘Branch
SO . e Division of Operating Reactors .
‘1SUBJECTE ) V DRESDEN STATION UNIT 2 EVALUATION OF

‘FEEDWATER NOZZLE INSPECTION (TAC #08552)

R Commonwealth Edison Company, in a letter dated December 5, 1978. presented
the planned 1979 inspection program for the feedwater nozzles and the CRD
return line nozzle. The inspection report was reviewed by our contractor, -

- Franklin Research Center, for conformance with the recommendatfons discussed ' .-
7+ 1n NUREG-0312. Franklin Research Center has concluded ‘the 1979 1nspedtion CeE
. program was acceptable, and we agree with this finding. Additional]y, s N
" Franklin has recommended an .additional 1inspection program be’ estab11shed for
" the CRD return line. This concern will be addressed by the-issuance of

.~ NUREG-0619 which addresses the requirements for final" resolution of - the. .

.- "BWR feedwater and CRD -return line nozzle cracking problems. A copy’ of- our
.. evaluation conta1n1ng our contractors report is attached. This completes
.>.the Engineering Branch effort on ‘TAC 08552. please make the appropriate

ﬂ;'_input ‘to the RAMs system. : , ‘
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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
- WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 7. A. Ippolito, Chief, Operat1ng Reactors Branch 73
Division of Operating Reactors

FROM: o V. S. Noonan, Ch1ef, Engﬂneer1ng'Branch
‘ C Division of Operating Reactors

SUBJECT:  ~  DRESDENW STATION UNIT 2: EVALUATION OF °
| FEEDWATER NOZZLE INSPECTION (TAC #08552)

Commonwealth Ed1son Corpanv, in a 1etter dated December 5, 1978, presented
the planned 1979 inspection program for the feedwater nozzles and the CRD -
return line nozzle. The inspection report was reviewed by our contractor,
Franklin Research Center, for conformance with the recommendations discussed
: HUREG-0312. Franklin Research Center has concluded the 1979 inspection
pro ram was acceptable, and we agree with this finding. Additionally,
Franklin has recommended an.additional inspection program be established for
the CRD return line. This.concern will be addressed by the issuance of
NUREG-0619 which  addresses- the requirements for final resolution of the _
BiWR feedwater and CRD return line nozzle cracking problems. A copy of our
‘evaluation containing our contractors report is attached. This completes
the Engineering Branch effort on TAC 08552, please make the approprlate
1nput to the RAMs system. L . ,
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